
 

 

March 1, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As we get closer to spring, we are seeing a drastic decline in positive COVID cases throughout 

our region and New York State.  Unfortunately, we are still seeing the positive cases pop up here 

and there with our residents and our staff.  We had another resident test positive yesterday as a 

result of our routine testing.  Today we will continue to test our staff.  For the most part, we have 

been fortunate that the majority of positive cases are experiencing very mild cold symptoms and 

recovering well.  We continue to isolate positive individuals for a minimum of 10 days.   

Our staff are wearing N95 respirators, gowns, eye protection and using hand sanitizer to prevent 

the spread.  If you choose to visit, we require you to follow the visitor guidelines posted on our 

website.  As always, I thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


